
Dear House Committee Members,

My name is Haley Lind, and I am writing in support of the amendments to House Bill 1465 presented by 

Craig Larson and introduced by Representative Longmuir on March 13th, 2023. 

The changes to the bill would designate the State Board to have three architects, one landscape architect 

and one public member. The importance of having both landscape architects as well as architects on the 

State Board of Architecture and Landscape Architecture will be a great step in securing the long-term 

interests of the profession. I look forward to growing my career here in North Dakota and am excited to 

see where the future of landscape architecture is headed in this state. 

I respectfully ask for your support of the amendments to House Bill 1465.

Sincerely,

Haley Lind, ASLA

Project Designer, AGL Landscape Architects

Adjunct Professor, NDSU, Department of Landscape Architecture

Emerging Professionals Chair, Nebraska Dakotas Chapter ASLA
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